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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

Thursday, March 14, 2019 

 

Lori Sturgill has resigned from her position as Director/Producer of the Decatur Celebration.  “We 

appreciate Lori’s years of experience and wish her the best of luck”.  The Board of Directors are looking 

forward to Decatur Celebration 2019.  Stay tuned for more details.   
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